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I want to thank you, and I support your immediate acceptance of internationally 
validated, non-animal tests.  As a higher species, we’re the shepherds of our 
planet, and it has come time to opt for consideration of all beings that share this 
life with us;  and for identifying how redundant and unnecessary testing on 
animals is not only a waste of resources and time for us, but is also cruel and 
unnecessary. 
 
Thanks again for your consideration on the matter,
 
Regards,
 
Sandra McCarthy


